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Consideration of Adoption of Resolution Declaring 2007-2008 Ad Valorem 
Shortfall 
 
 Linda Pannell/Randy McCoy 
 

 
The calculations according to the formulas prescribed by the State Auditor’s Office indicate 
that for the 2007-2008 school year the Tupelo Public School District has a shortfall in ad 
valorem tax received in the amount of $279,790.00.  In order for the school district to receive 
the amount due in the 2007-2008 school year, it is recommended that the enclosed 
Resolution be adopted as presented. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mrs. Brevard (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
 
 

       PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

Action 


